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Update from 
 

RUSHALL PARISH COUNCIL 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

7 March 2011 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• Safe pedestrian access due to limited pathways and the lack of emergency 
escape. 

 

 

• Speed of traffic through the village. 
 

 

• Volume and size of traffic using Pewsey Road through Rushall as a main route. 
 

 
Projects  
 

 

• Parish Council ‘Study into Safe Pedestrian Access in Rushall’ completed. WC 
completed feasibility study and now producing design and costings. 

 

 

• CSW in Rushall with Community Beat Officer support when available. 
 

 

• Relocation of speed signs at the entry points to Rushall. 
 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• Wiltshire Council producing design and costings of Rushall ‘Safe Pedestrian 
Access’ schemes – complete by April 2011.  

 

 

• CSW and Police – ongoing due to the high volume and speed of offenders. 
 

 

• 30 mph speed signs to be re-located in conjunction with change of 60mph signs. 
 
Signed: C P Gale (Rushall Parish Councillor) 

Date: 23 March 2011 
 

     


